
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, February 28, 2022 8:20 AM 
'Donald Pell' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/28/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01474-2022 

Subject: RE: Proposed private sewer system Palm Island Docket 20200226-su 

Good Morning, Drs. Donald and Paula Pell. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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From: Donald Pell <fldrpell@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 11:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Proposed private sewer system Palm Island Docket 20200226-su 

Dear Commissioners, 
We are writing to you against the proposed private sewer system. Our family has had property on the 
island since 1981. We appreciate the peaceful, respectful community and opportunity to protect the 
natural setting. 
The proposal from EU Lie for a permit is for a nonexistent problem. There is no proof a new system is needed. 
Currently, water quality test results are good. It would be outrageously expensive for a community which 
includes a lot of retired people. It would be disruptive to the delicate environment of the barrier island. The 
company has no experience with the new system. The proposed system requires continuous availability of 
electricity which our current systems do not. 
For all of these reasons, we believe the logical conclusion is for the commission to deny a permit. We thank 
you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Drs Donald and Paula Pell 
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